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Darrell Bazzell, Secretary 

Southeast Region Annex 
4041 North Richards Street 

P.O. Box 12436 
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October 12, 2001 .~~\?\ 
Darrel Hofland 
Village Administrator, Village of Grafton 
Office of the Village Administrator 
P.O. Box 125 
Grafton, WI 53024-0125 

Dear Mr. Hofland: 

Subject: Lime Kiln Park 

20m· . d 

. ..--~ 

I reviewed our case file prior to the department's pilot program payment to the Village. I have identified 
some items that I need to have: 

• Submit a report detailing construction of the additional downgradient well MW7B and an evaluation 
as to how/if this well completes the investigation. 

• Your consultant has not delivered their promised report for March, 2001 ofresults and analysis of the 
first year's quarterly NA monitoring. 

• Submit monitoring data for the last quarter of 2000, or any data from 2001. Submittals so far only 
consist of lab data sheets, except for one table. In future submittals, please include basic site 
information such maps and tables etc. 

If you have any questions about this letter, please call me at 414-229-0850. 

Cc: Earth Tech 
Marie Stewart 
SER File 
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